
PPER Email 2014-4: New York State Match 
 
In an ongoing effort to enhance program integrity and early detection of fraud, the Department is 
in the process of implementing a monthly data match with the New York State Office of 
Temporary and Disability Assistance (OTDA).   This match will be considered verified upon 
receipt. 
 
Effective with BEACON Build 46.1 (February 10, 2014), a new Match group will appear in the 
Match History tab for the New York State Match.   
 
No case manager action is required at this time. Further instructions for the New York State 
Match will be issued in the near future. 
 


